
 
 

Dear fellow MDRAO members,  

We regret to inform you that four of our Provincial board members have resigned. Tammy Bennardo 

(President), Tamiza Samji (Vice President), Denise Bosnjak (Past President) and De MacAdangdang 

(Communications Director).  

Their immeasurable contributions to this great association are noted and very much appreciated. 

Although it is hard to see them go we wish them well in their future endeavours and issue them a 

heartfelt thank you from our members.  

Kindest regards,  

Jeffrey Phelps CD, CMDRT 

President,  

MDRAO 


